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LAW REVIEW

VACCINATION ANNOUNCEMENT FOR QUEENSLAND SCHOOLS

On 30 November 2021, Queensland's Premier has
announced that all staff employed by a school
will need to receive their first vaccination against
COVID-19 (if not already vaccinated) by 17
December 2021 and their second vaccination by
23 January 2021.

The purpose of the announcement is to “protect
young people” and to align with educational
policy decisions already made in New South
Wales and Victoria.

Read the full article here
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https://s.rs6.net/t?e=PMU5buZX_xY&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=PMU5buZX_xY&c=3&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=PMU5buZX_xY&c=5&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1102162493339&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10
https://www.corneyandlind.com.au/education-law/vaccination-announcement-for-queensland-schools/



